
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Conway                 Term:   Autumn 2 - Christmas      Whole School Topic: Colours  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

This term, to go along with our whole 

school topic of colours, we have been 

looking at the story ‘Brown bear, brown 

bear, what do you see?’ and a Christmas 

themed story massage in English. We 

have had lots of fun exploring props to go 

with these stories. We have also been 

practicing writing by mark making in lots 

of different materials.  

 

In maths we have been exploring 

everyday shapes, and counting lots of 

different everyday objects. All of the 

children have been feeling and noticing 

the differences in objects, and amounts 

of objects and some of the children have 

been practising counting out loud as well.  

 

We have been very lucky, as we had 

another visit from Swings and Smiles who 

delivered a sensory story ‘Present from 

Santa’, and lots of sensory activities which 

the children all engaged with well.  

 

The children have all been fantastic at 

horse riding this term- it has been lovely to 

see all of them getting onto a horse, and 

some even trotting, which often creates 

lots of giggles! (We also had a lovely visit 

from Father Christmas!)  

 

Well done everyone for a lovely term. We 

hope you enjoy the Christmas holidays!  

 

Special moments: 

This term, all of the children have made 

great improvements during our teeth 

brushing sessions. Their confidence and 

independence is growing each week!   

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Friday 20th December 2019 – Last day of term  

Tuesday 7th January 2020 – First day back  

Wednesday 5th February 2020 – SAP Parents evening  

 


